Tel: 01543 490354

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN





**Headteacher** Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

18th November 2021

Dear Parents

## Y1/2 Visit to the Village Church - 30th November 2021

We have just finalised a visit to our village Church for the morning of 30<sup>th</sup> November. The visit is being facilitated by Revd Jeremy Brading, the local Vicar. Revd Brading will talk to the class about Baptisms and the services held at the Church. This visit will link into the work we have been doing in class. Y1/2 staff will accompany the children during the visit.

As we have permissions from when your child joined Henry Chadwick for local village walks/trips we do not need to take further permissions for this visit but if anyone would prefer their child not to visit the local Church please let the office know.

We have been asked to be at the Church for 9am. We would, therefore, ask that parents drop off their children at the Church at this time where they will be met by myself, Mrs Jane, Miss Freeman and Mrs Randall. We will spend an hour at the Church and would ask that arrangements are made to pick up your child at 10am to be returned to school in time for morning break. If another parent or family member will be collecting your child from the Church please let the office know so that we are prepared.

Could school dinners please be ordered the day before via email to Mrs Jones.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Mrs Crawley

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....